
Confidential Family Survey 
Montara Contest 

2023-2024
Dear Parent/Guardian: The information that you provide is confidential.  It is used for the purpose of allocating 
state & federal funds to support student learning at Montara. The deadline to turn in the survey is 10/31/23.  If 
you would prefer to complete and submit a survey online, please scan QR code.

● The First class with 100% of the surveys turned in will receive a Donut Party.  

● We will do a drawing for a Montara Avid shirt,1 student per class.  Drawing will be held on November 1st. 


